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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello --

It would appear that you might dictate a further reduction in allowed retail forex leverage in the name of
"consumer protection." First you demanded no more than 100:1 leverage; now you would like to lower that to
10:1 leverage. You should not be meddling in this aspect of forex trading at all.

Don’t protect people from themselves. If they want to take bigger risks for bigger gains that is none of the
government’s business. This is just "Obama-ish" government overreaching. Are you aware of the growing public
sentiment of "Throw the Bums Out?" LEAVE US ALONE!


